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Since late October of the current year, the club has inducted three additional members, while a fourth most likely will be 
inducted early in January of 2013.  Peter Mackenzie, inducted on October 26

th
, John Marshall, inducted on November 

23
rd

, and Ivo Damme, just inducted on November 30
th

, are the club’s newest members. 

Peter Mackenzie, who was proposed by Jerry Sedmak, works as a Human Resource Counsellor with the YMCA in 
Kelowna, in particular the YMCA’s Options Program which is designed to assist eighteen year olds and older people 
who are not receiving EI.  This program includes individuals who are new Canadians, youth, aboriginals and 
others.   According to Jerry Sedmak, Peter has been practising Rotary for a long time and being a Rotarian was simply 
a perfect fit.  Peter is married to Elizabeth (Libby) and they have been residing in Kelowna since 2005.  Helmut Hubert 
conducted the induction ceremony. 

 

John Marshall, who works as an independent realtor, particularly with Realty executives and also with residential and 
commercial property sales, was inducted by Marion Henselwood.  John has resided in the Okanagan for some time 



where he has been an active community member, having been involved with the Kelowna Minor Hockey Association as 
a coach, and with the Kelowna Regatta Committee, Reach Out and the Legion and Jaycees clubs.  According to his 
sponsor, Pat Bentley, Peter likes playing pool, enjoys dogs, and likes scotch and cigars.  He is presently a member with 
the Kelowna Masonic Lodge.    John is married to Crystal and they have a son. 

 

Ivo Damme, originally from The Netherlands (Holland), has been living in Kelowna since 2008 with his family, which 
includes his wife Mikki and more recently their six year old twins.  Ivo is self-employed as an Exempt Market Securities 
Broker.  Since his interest is in helping youth, no doubt he will be encouraged to actively support the youth program with 
the club.  Ivo was proposed for membership by club member Ken Davidson.  Helmut Hubert carried out the induction 
ceremonies during the meeting. 

 

  
   

 


